

Calzada Limited ABN 96 083 866 862

2/320 Lorimer Street, Port Melbourne VIC 3207 Tel: +61 3 8681 4050 Fax: +61 3 8681 4099

31 October 2014

FDA Pre-Submission Meeting

Calzada ("Company") advised on 23 October 2014 that senior representatives were meeting on 30 October 2014 with the US Food and Drug Administration ("FDA") as part of its regulatory strategy for its Biodegradable Temporising Matrix ("BTM") product in 3rd degree burns.

The purpose of the meeting was to seek the FDA's feedback on questions necessary to guide product development efforts and regulatory submission preparation.

The meeting included a review of preclinical and clinical studies completed to date, and the required scope and design of a proposed pivotal clinical trial to support a future Premarket Approval submission.

This meeting has provided the Company with clarity around the FDA's expectations on what is required to achieve regulatory approval. We expect a constructive and positive dialogue with the FDA to continue as we progress the BTM towards commercialisation.

For further information please contact:

David Williams
Chairman
Acting Joint Managing Director
Mobile: + 61 414 383 593
Mobile: +1 908 391 2128

Email: dwilliams@kidder.com.au Email: dmcquillan@calzada.com.au

Philip Powell
Acting Joint Managing Director
Mobile: + 61 422 312 088
Email: ppowell@calzada.com.au